Young, Shaneka \ Z. ! 2&\3

From: Demetropoulos, Linda S.

Sent: Monday, July 10, 2017 1:14 PM

To: Young, Shaneka

Cc: Parks, Geoffrey R.; Wazny, Sally A.

Subject: FW: Nature Centers Commission, July 13, 2017 at 6:30 pm
Hi Shaneka,

Please see below the resignation of Rupa Lloyd from the Nature Centers Commission.
Thanks, Linda

From: Rupa Lloyd [mailto:rupa.lloyd@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, July 10, 2017 4:27 AM

To: Demetropouilos, Linda S.

Subject: Re: Nature Centers Commission, July 13, 2017 at 6:30 pm

Linda,

Looking at my calendar for the next 6 months, I have too many conflicts that arise with our regularly schedule
Thursday night meetings, and which cannot be moved.

For this reason, please accept my resignation as a member, and as Treasurer of the Board.
Thank you for the opportunity to volunteer with the NCC for all these years. It is because I think so highly of
the Nature Operations Division and the work you all do to preserve our city's nature parks, that this has been so

important and an honor for me to be able to volunteer in this capacity.

If anything changes in my schedule to enable me to participate on a regular basis again, I will be sure to apply
for appointment to the NCC again.

Thank you.

Rupa

On Jul 7, 2017 9:18 AM, "Demetropoulos, Linda S." <demetropls@cityofgainesville.org> wrote:

Dear Nature Centers Commission,

. The Nature Centers Commission meeting will take place on July 13, 2017 at 6:30 pm, Thomas Center
A, Room 204

Agenda, Minutes, and other relevant documents are attached.
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Young, Shaneka

From: Demetropoulos, Linda S.

Sent: Friday, May 12, 2017 3:51 PM

To: Young, Shaneka

Subject: Fwd: Do you still want to be on the Nature Centers Commission

Please see resignation of advisory board member. Thanks Linda

Sent from my Verizon 4G LTE Droid

—————————— Forwarded message ---—-—----

From: "Demetropoulos, Linda S." <demetropls@cityofgainesville.org>

Date: May 12, 2017 3:42 PM

Subject: Fwd: Do you still want to be on the Nature Centers Commission

To: "Young, Shaneka" <youngsr@cityofgainesville.org>,"Charles W. Pedersen" <charliepedersen@hotmail.com>
Cc:

Please see resignation of advisory Board member. thanks Linda

Sent from my Verizon 4G LTE Droid

—————————— Forwarded message ----------

From: "Olson,Krisjanna L" <krisjannalolson@ufl.edu>

Date: May 12, 2017 3:35 PM

Subject: Re: Do you still want to be on the Nature Centers Commission
To: "Demetropoulos, Linda S." <demetropls@cityofgainesville.org>
Cc:

Hi Linda,
Unfortunately | will have to resign from the NCC. Thank you.

Thanks,
Krissy Olson

On May 12, 2017, at 10:19 AM, Demetropoulos, Linda S. <demetropls@cityofgainesville.org> wrote:

Hi Krissy,

We have not seen you for a while. Please email me if you would like to remain on the Nature Centers
Commission. If 1 do not hear from you we will ask the Clerk’s office to have you removed from the

Board.

Thanks, Linda



